
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Honorable B. Everett Jordan 
Chairman, Committee on Rules and Administration 
United States Senate  
Washington, D. C.   20510 
 
Dear Senator Jordan: 
 
 This is in reply to your letter of November 15, 1963, enclosing a copy of Senate 
Resolution 212, and requested the assistance of this Commission in connection with the study 
and investigation contemplated thereby. 
 
 You refer to certain alleged activities of the former Secretary for the Majority of the 
Senate, and indicate that it would be helpful if the Committee might share in whatever material 
and information is in the records of this Commission on this aspect of the inquiry.  We would be 
glad to furnish whatever material and information we can with respect to this matter, and our 
General Counsel, Philip A. Loomis, Jr., will be happy to confer with representatives of your 
Committee about this matter at your convenience. 
 
       Sincerely yours, 
     
 
       William L. Cary 
           Chairman 


